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COVID-19 Response and Recovery Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 12, 2021, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Request the provincial and federal governments to continue providing ongoing 
operating funding support for public transit to address the impact of COVID-19.  
 

2. Request that staff forward this report to the Ministry of Transportation for information. 


